

Council Corner



Please join us for our next meeting on

Tuesday, October 26 at 7pm

via Google Meet - link is posted on the Poplar Ridge School website calendar

Thank you to all of the parents, teachers, and community members who volunteered to work on our Casino dates. This is a major fundraiser for our PTA, and we are very grateful to those who helped make it a success!!

October Bottle Drop-Off:

Start saving bottles!! The Cosmos trailer will be available in the school parking lot

Tuesday, October 12 - Friday, October 15 from 8:00 am - 4:00 pm

Saturday, October 16 from 10:00 am - 2:00 pm

Hot Lunch:

The Healthy Hunger hot lunch program will be available on Tuesdays and Thursdays from October 12, 2021 to June 2, 2022 at www.healthyhunger.ca. Healthy Hunger is a website that connects our school to a number of local restaurants that offer a variety of meal options to choose from. Orders may be placed, changed, or cancelled up to 5 days prior to a lunch date. Please remember that this is an optional program, but is also a great fundraiser for our school activities! If you have any questions, please contact our amazing coordinator, Jennifer Creasey, at poplarridgelunch@gmail.com.

School Clothing:

School clothing will be available to order from October 18 - October 29. Order forms and information will be coming home with students soon.

Email Contact List:

Our PTA would like to start an Email Contact List for parents who are interested in being involved with the PTA, but unsure of how best to help. Our plan is to use the list when we need to do a shout-out for volunteers or need help in other areas. Anyone who would like to be added to our list is asked to email poplarridgepta@gmail.com.

Welcome!!

We would like to welcome our new fundraising coordinator, Colleen Robertson, to the PTA. If anyone has any fundraising ideas or suggestions, please email her at robcol2@shaw.ca.

Poplar Ridge School Council / PTA Executive Committee and Staff Members

Megan Vallet Fredine : Chair Colet Grimbeek : Vice Chair Kelly Fairall : Treasurer Eloise Silvernagle : Secretary

 ${\bf Colleen\ Robertson: Fundraising\ Coordinator}$

Carolynne Muncer: Principal
Darren Pickering: Vice Principal
Sherry Cooper: School Trustee

mvalletfredine@gmail.com grimbeeks2@yahho.ca kellyfairall@gmail.com ellymaejack@hotmail.com

robcol2@shaw.ca cmuncer@cesd73.ca dpickering@cesd73.ca scooper@cesd73.ca